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4th June 2024 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
You will, by now, be aware of Golden Relocation Day this Thursday: LINK LETTER: all lessons outdoors, 
all day. 15 minute conga at lunchtime! 
 
Key Information: Golden Relocation Day: Thursday 

 For all Year 5 & 6 

 Non uniform all day: old clothes/trainers: long sleeve t-shirt/tops and trousers (weather 
looking good at moment: 12-16 degrees; part sun and cloud; light breeze). 

 Drop-off and collection on grass near to the outdoor gym – usual routines apply e.g. children 
will just be released in standard way  

 Water bottles 

 Sun cream applied at home/bring in if children can apply themselves (if necessary); any 
repellent applied at home (avoid fragrances) 

 Lunchtime unaffected: children can still have hot dinner; school packed lunch, or bring their 
own packed lunch 

 
Any questions, please ask.  We hope your friends and family members have been able to sponsor the 
children. 
 
Book Corners: Tomorrow: Wednesday: 3pm 
Gold Class, including the Year 5s, will be on the gate from 3pm selling their book corners with Mrs 
Matthews.  Parents may collect their children from the gate/stall, or hang around for a short while after 
3:15pm to allow children to continue to sell.  Mrs Matthews will need to be wrapped up; packed away 
and in staff meeting by 3:30pm, so this will all happen quite quickly (in case you have any personal 
appointments/places to be).  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr Abbs 
Head Teacher 
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